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12th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the last 12 months we have been developing our additional music opportunities in school.   

Whilst we do ensure all children have the opportunity to learn an instrument during their time at Aughton Christ Church C of 

E Primary School, we feel ensuring extra provision and opportunity for children to have additional lessons, should children 

wish, is something that is also very important.  Any instrumental lessons would be within the school day.   

On Monday, the children had an assembly led by Chris Cull from Ormskirk Music Centre.  Chris was also joined by Victoria 

Cull.  Both tutors are outstanding musicians and very experienced in working with children.  During the assembly, they 

demonstrated the different musical instruments currently available for children to learn which include the violin and brass 

instruments.   

If your child is in Years 2 to Year 6 and interested in learning to play one of these instruments, in addition to their curriculum 

work, I encourage you to follow the links on the attached flyer to find out about costs of lessons and the hiring of the 

instrument.  

On Monday 17th October, there is an opportunity to drop into school from 3:45 pm to 5:00 pm and meet with the music 

teachers, discuss and try the instruments and find out more about the lessons. 

We believe that learning an instrument is a gift for life and we want to ensure all children have access to these amazing 

opportunities.  I look forward to seeing many of you at this event. 

If you have any questions please come along to the event so we can discuss these with you. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Kennedy 

Headteacher 
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